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To whom it may concern:

I live two miles from a DSL connection box, and have since 2002 The phone company (fair point
communication) says it can not run DSL to us because it would not be strong enough due to distance to
box. Our only option is satellite, which is very expensive and very limited. The phone company has no
plans of ever running this far due to lack of subscribers  

Thanks for your concern

Edward Musgrave

Creighton mo 64739

Sent from my iPhone
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